
Effective February 1, 2021  

Everyone who rides CARTS is required to wear a mask while boarding, riding and 

disembarking from a bus. 

 

 

CARTS COVID-19 Guidelines and Safety Precautions – September 21, 2020 
 
Most of those served through our transit agency are older adults and individuals with severe 
underlying chronic medical conditions. These are the individuals the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) indicates are at higher risk for developing serious complications 
from Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) 

 
CARTS is taking the necessary steps to protect our riders and our employees. The following 
operating procedures are effective September 21, 2020. 

 
• No more than TWO passengers will ride at a time 

• Passengers are advised to stay at home if they are sick 

• Passengers are encouraged to limit unnecessary travel 

• Passengers are requested to avoid close contact and maintain a distance of 6 feet 

• Drivers will disinfect vehicles on a continuous basis 
 
 
 

Due to the nature of COVID-19 and the rapid changes that can occur, the above information is 
subject to change, and information will be updated on this page within a reasonable amount of 
time. 


